
4. COMMUNITY FUNDING REVIEW  
 
 The Board was invited to provide a response on the broad directions associated with the Community 

Funding Review.   
 
 It was decided that the matter of Board feedback on the Community Funding Review be referred to 

the Community Services Committee for further consideration. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


